
It was a very memorable morning for the residents, 

staff and Veterans at The Greenfield Arbors. 

Northfield VFW Post 9874 members; Bob, Mike & 

Dave came and performed our flag raising ceremony. 

Chet P. ( a resident) donated his American flag to fly 

over the Arbors so it was an extra special event for 

him. Everyone was really excited to see the flag go up! 

We had a spot light installed so the flag can fly day or 

night! If you are out around Greenfield anytime drive 

by and take a look! 

                The Arbors at Greenfield 
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Senior Health & Fitness 
Day May 30th 
We celebrated by starting off with a healthy 
breakfast made by our activity director, 
Cheryl. We were served a yogurt parfait with 
fresh strawberries and blueberries, orange 
juice, coffee an egg bake and fresh 
strawberry & banana bread. What a great 
start to our day! We then went in for exercise 
- to work off that breakfast - and then 
exercised our brain with some trivia called 
“joggin your noggin.” 
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GCC Chorus  

GCC chorus came and en-

tertained for us. They were 

amazing as always. 
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GHS students came for a morning of 

fun and games with the residents. 

They are looking forward to coming 

back again next year. 



Flashback To The 50’s  
 

Throughout the month, we have been 

doing many  activities to go along with our 

50’s themed month of May! We joined 

Traditional Residents for “name that 50’s 

tune’,  our Ice cream sodas & shakes 

social, and our lunch outing to Tom’s Hot 

Dog Stand. We also had fun with our “fit 

fifties” chair dance,  50’s trivia,  and our 

50’s mock-tail tasting.  
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What’s Happening In REFLECTIONS  

 

Spring Has Sprung! 

 

After such a long winter, it is nice to be able to 

enjoy our beautiful courtyard again! Residents 

have been enjoying morning coffee outdoors, 

and we have even been taking our trivia and 

word-game activities  outside. Fresh air and 

sunshine make for competitive residents and 

smiling faces!   
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June 

Birthday’s 

Celine                  6/02 

Anne C.               6/05 

Star                    6/09 

Ruth                  6/13 

Happy Birthday to 

you!!     

Meals on 

Wheels  

Walk-a-thon 

 

 

 

The Arbors at Greenfield won an award for 

raising the most money by a company. We 

raised $2091.00. Thank you to all who donated 

to this great cause! 

Welcome New Neighbors 

        Cynthia Jarvis  

          Joan Keech 

FYI: 

It is that time of year again when we are 
selling raffle tickets for Arbors Believes 
campaign. Tickets are $10.00 each of which 
all money collected goes towards Arbors Be-
lieves. Last year we sold enough tickets to 

adopt 4 families for the holidays. You can 
purchase them from the receptionist . The 
drawings will be held everyday in July. You 
also have the potential to win more than 
once. Your name if drawn will be added back 
in for more drawings. Purchase your tickets 
by June 20th. Good Luck and Thank you  


